
TO:    HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM:   BRENDA VOSHALIKE, DIRECTOR 

                CANNON FALLS AMBULANCE 

 

SUBJECT:   PURCHASE AMBULANCE IN 2015 

 

DATE:   APRIL 15, 2014 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The 2014 Capital Improvement Plan allotted a total of $145,500.00 dollars for the purchase of a 

new ambulance.  Staff members would like approval to develop a proposal believed to meet our 

needs over the expected service life of this ambulance.   

   

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Recommend that the council approve the purchase of a 2014/15 Ambulance and that staff 

members develop specifications for an ambulance that meets the City’s needs over the expected 

service life of this ambulance..  

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Request a motion to approve the purchase of a 2014/15 Ambulance as noted above. 


